
Re: Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendment) Bill 

 

The Health Committee Clerk, 

Room 419, 

Parliament Buildings, 

Ballymiscaw, 

Stormont, 

Belfast, 

BT4 3XX 

 

To whom it may concern, 

   I would like to raise my concerns regarding the current discriminatory 

abortion regime imposed by Westminster in 2019. In particular to unborn babies who have been 

deemed to have a disability and as such are currently allowed to be aborted. Life is precious and to 

say that a baby with a disability is less valuable is wrong. Babies with disabilities like Down’s 

syndrome, cleft palate and club foot can go on to live wonderful lives, be successful and touch the 

lives of others around them. We have current laws in place to protect those with disabilities, why does 

the life of an unborn child with a disability make a difference. 

I would support the above amendment to this bill. 


